






VALERIE
Modern ve Minimalist

Modern ve minimalist



V A L E R I E



VALERIE

 Size : 1x6



V A L E R I E

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



VALERIE

 Size : 1x2



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



VALERIE

 Size : 1x2

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 





VALERIE

 Size : 1x1

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



VALERIE

 Size : 1x1

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



VALERIE



VALERIE



LISA
Eskimeyen Zamansız Parçalar



L I S A



LISA

 Size : 1x6



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



LISA

 Size : 1x6



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



LISA

 Size : 1x2

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 





 Size : 1x1

LISA

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



LISA

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



ROYAL
Sadelik ve zerafet bir arada



R O Y A L



ROYAL

 Size : 1x6



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



ROYAL

 Size : 1x2



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



ROYAL

 Size : 1x2



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



ROYAL

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 

 Size : 1x1



ROYAL

 Size : 1x1

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



ROYAL

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



ROYAL



AMELIA
Sadeliğin ve dengenin zaferi



A M E L I A



AMELIA

 Size : 1x6



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



AMELIA

 Size : 1x2



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



AMELIA

 Size : 1x2



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



AMELIA

 Size : 1x1



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



AMELIA

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



AMELIA

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



IRIS
Sadeliğin ve dengenin zaferi



I R I S



IRIS

 Size : 1x6



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



IRIS

 Size : 1x2



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



IRIS

 Size : 1x2



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 

IRIS

 Size : 1x1



IRIS

 Size : 1x1

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



IRIS

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



IRIS



MARIPOSA
Sadeliğin ve dengenin zaferi



MAR I P O S A



MARIPOSA

 Size : 1x6



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



MARIPOSA

 Size : 1x2



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



MARIPOSA

 Size : 1x2



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 

IRIS

 Size : 1x1





MARIPOSA

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



MARIPOSA



ALICE
Sadeliğin ve dengenin zaferi



A L I C E



ALICE

 Size : 1x6



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



ALICE

 Size : 1x2



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



ALICE

 Size : 1x2



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



ALICE

 Size : 1x1

A L I C E



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



ALICE

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



ALICE



LILY
Sadeliğin ve dengenin zaferi



L I LY



LILY

 Size : 1x6

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 





LILY

 Size : 1x2



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



COTTON
Sadeliğin ve dengenin zaferi



C O T T O N



COTTON

 Size : 1x2





COTTON

 Size : 1x2





ALBA
Sadeliğin ve dengenin zaferi



AL B A



ALBA

 Size : 1x6

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 





BAMBOO
Sadeliğin ve dengenin zaferi



B AMBOO



BAMBOO

 Size : 

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 





ALEGRE
Sadeliğin ve dengenin zaferi



AL E G R E



ALEGRE

 Size : 1x6

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 





ALEGRE

 Size : 





FLORAL
Sadeliğin ve dengenin zaferi



F L OR AL



FLORAL

 Size : 1x6



Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



MARİN
Sadeliğin ve dengenin zaferi



M A R İ N



MARİN

 Size : 1x6

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



MARİN

 Size : 1x6

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



MARİN

 Size : 1x6

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



MARİN

 Size : 1x6



MARİN

 Size : 1x2

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



MARİN

 Size : 1x2

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



MARİN

 Size : 1x2

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 





MARİN

 Size : 1x2

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



MARİN

 Size : 1x2

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



MARİN

 Size : 1x2

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 



MARİN

 Size : 1x1

Ürün Bilgisi:
-

Product Information: Linen effect, 
easy to wash, easy to iron. It is 
produced with 100% microfiber with 
antibacterial properties in terms of 
the fiber used. Amaze your guests 
feel special with elegant and stylish 
presentations. A delicate wash at 
40°C is recommended. 




